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We want to make this year a successful year for God. Through making new conditions and using different 

methods, we will intensify our missionary work. 

 

We visit clergymen and lend them the new Divine Principle book and Reverend Moon's New Hope talks. 

On streets, in religious and political groups, and in student dormitories we look for brothers and sisters. 

We have translated many articles in order to give a better chance of becoming interested in the Divine 

Principle. A translation of Reverend Moon's speech on "The Three Stages of Judgment" was sent to 400 

Christians. 

 

Our programs include Divine Principle lectures, Bible studies, and special "theme-evenings." We now 

have a piano and hope to draw people through song and music. Our Way of the World correspondent 

made his first interview, with Dr. Lonnebo, a well-known theologian, who seems to be very prepared to 

understand God's new dispensation. Many people nourish negative feelings towards the United States and 

President Nixon in particular, so we had a special evening with the theme, The Watergate Declaration. 

We also sent copies of the Declaration to politically active anti-Communists. 

 

A well-known Christian paper wrote about the deep spiritual crisis of America and mentioned Senator 

Hatfield's plea for a day of prayer and fasting on April 30. We are very proud of and grateful for all the 

success of the Day of Hope tour in the United States and our prayers are constantly with Reverend Moon.  


